
 

This message is posted online in ,اللغة  العربیة English, Русский, Soomaali, 

Español, 简体中文 and Tiếng Việt.   

  
April 19, 2024 
  
To: I/DD community members, Tribal partners and ODDS staff 
  
From: Dana Hittle, Interim Director, Office of Developmental Disabilities 

Services (ODDS) 
  
Subject: New training reimbursement program funded by American Rescue 

Plan Act (ARPA)  
  
The Office of Developmental Disabilities has launched a new training 

reimbursement program. This program will reimburse registration and 

subscription costs for trainings relevant to supporting people with 

intellectual and developmental disabilities (I/DD). ODDS Medicaid agency 

providers, foster care providers and independent contractors who provide 

ODDS services are eligible for these reimbursements.  

 

The total budget for this program is $200,000 from ODDS’ American 

Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) funds.  

 

https://www.oregon.gov/odhs/agency/Pages/odds.aspx?jump=true#dm


This ODDS transmittal includes information of how to apply for 

reimbursement and qualifying training expenses. Pre-approval of training 

reimbursements is required. The application for pre-approval opened on 

April 1 and closes on Dec. 31, 2024 or until funding runs out.  All training 

and reimbursement submissions must be completed by March 1, 2025 

through a simple reporting process.    

 

We hope this program will help providers, foster care providers and 

independent contractors access important training to continue providing 

critical services as effectively as possible. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Dana Hittle  

Interim Director  

Office of Developmental Disabilities Services  

  

Subscribe to get ODDS’ updates. 

 

Previous ODDS Director’s Messages are available at  

https://www.oregon.gov/odhs/agency/Pages/odds.aspx#dm.  

  

Follow us on Facebook @oregonDHS.IDD and explore our website.   

https://www.oregon.gov/odhs/transmittals/oddstransmittals/24019.pdf
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/33e2c2f288ed4cf7a49591b03d268af0
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/ORDHS/subscriber/new?topic_id=ORDHS_616
https://www.oregon.gov/odhs/agency/Pages/odds.aspx#dm
https://www.oregon.gov/odhs/idd/Pages/default.aspx


  

You can get this document in other languages, large print, braille or a 

format you prefer. Contact Oregon ODDS at 503-945-5811 or 

dd.directorsoffice@odhsoha.oregon.gov. We accept calls from all forms of 

relay service for people who are Deaf, Hard of Hearing, Deaf-Blind, blind or 

have low vision. For more information about relay service providers visit 

https://www.oregonrelay.com or https://www.fcc.gov/general/internet-

based-trs-providers. 

 

mailto:dd.directorsoffice@odhsoha.oregon.gov
https://www.oregonrelay.com/
https://www.fcc.gov/general/internet-based-trs-providers
https://www.fcc.gov/general/internet-based-trs-providers

